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Redbridge 11 Plus 

When to register for the Redbridge 11 Plus selection test  

11 Plus registration for Ilford County High School for boys and Woodford County High School for girls 
starting September 2019 will open on Tuesday 1 May 2018 and will close at 5pm on Wednesday 27 June 
2018. You can only register for the 11 Plus test between the registration opening and closing dates. It is 
not possible to register before or after these dates.  

Where the tests are taken 

Your child is expected to sit the test at the grammar school you most want them to attend.  

Date of the 11 plus selection test 

Saturday 15 September 2018 

Travel arrangements and parking for open evenings and test day 

There will be no parking facilities available at either school site, except for those who have displayed a 
disabled badge. 

Please use public transport, but if you are driving be respectful of the residents around the schools. 
Please make suitable travel arrangements to avoid parking issues on these dates.  

Examination board for the 11 Plus selection test 

The examination board is CEM this stands for (Centre for Evaluation and Monitoring) and is part of the 
University of Durham. 

Further Information 

Is available from https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools/redbridge-11-plus 

11+ INFORMATION FOR CHILDREN IN YEAR 5 

Executive Headteacher:  Mrs D P Webb 

Associate Headteacher:  Mrs V E Ballantyne   Associate Headteacher:  Mrs A C Knight 

UNIFORM SALE/ DROP IN 

The Uniform Shop is open every Tuesday from 9-10am in the tech room. A full range of 
school uniform is available to purchase, please note only cash is   

accepted.  

You are also welcome to come along to our Drop In sessions at the 

same time, where you can meet other parents, find out about PA 
events, get  information on volunteering at school and enjoy            

refreshments!   

        Please speak to Mrs Applegate to find out more. 

Hope to see you there! 

http://www.cem.org/entrance-assessments


CHRISTMAS DISCO 

ATTENDANCE 

LETTER FROM MACMILLAN 

You can buy tickets for this event by the Nursery entrance. 

The whole school attendance for last week was:  94.57% 

Best Class Attendance: 5M 99.03% 

There has been a slight adjustment to the school dinner menu on week 2. For the red/yellow 

option, instead of battered fish, this will now be fish fingers. This has been changed due to 

fish fingers being the more popular choice. 

We have received a letter from Macmillan Cancer Support: 

Dear Friends 

Thank you to everyone at Barley lane Primary School for your very kind donation of £467.44 to Macmillan 

Cancer Support. Your generosity and support will help us to make sure that no one faces cancer alone. 

Cancer is a really tough thing for families to face but Macmillan is here to support them every step of the 

way. We provide them with doctors and nurses; answer their questions; help them pay their bills and can 

even help them with everyday things like shopping. We can only do this thanks to people like you. 

Thank you once again for being a part of Team Macmillan. 

With best wishes 

Katie Donnelly 

Supporter Donations Team 

SCHOOL MENU CHANGE 


